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Dear Parents

Settlebeck Uniform Swap Shop

We are hoping to set up a Settlebeck Uniform Swap Shop, starting from 1st July.  The intention is to collect donations of uniform items to pass on to other people who need them, and to encourage recycling in our community.  Families can donate uniform which is no longer needed.  They can also swap for other items in the shop that they might need. 

Uniform items need to be washed and in good condition.  They can be with or without a logo, including PE kit, trainers, football boots and coats/jackets (black or navy only please).

Drop off and collection will be at the school reception.

We would be grateful for donations even if you don’t need to swap.  The more people that take part, the more successful it will be for everyone.  Not only will the swap shop support parents financially, it is also eco-friendly, supporting our commitment to sustainability.

Please contact school if you would like to support and/or use the swap shop.

Yours sincerely

Karen Brewer
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